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AG Kaul Releases Statement on Wisconsin Supreme Court Ballot Decision 

 

MADISON, Wis. – Attorney General Josh Kaul released the following statement 

reacting to the Wisconsin Supreme Court decision on the November 2020 ballot. 

 

“Election chaos averted,” said AG Kaul. 

 

“Thank you to the members of our team at the Wisconsin Department of Justice and 

the election officials across the state whose quick work helped safeguard the smooth 

functioning of the upcoming election.” 
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